
12/10/2020 

MR John Powell 
- 33 Wandeen RD 
Clareville NSW 2107 
makeitsame101@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

Please register my complaint against the proposed dwelling for 24 Wandeen Rd Clareville. I 
have looked at the plans and need to say this is a ridiculous proposal for our area. The plans 
indicate a huge dwelling and the loss of most trees not to mention the bird life.
we cannot allow buildings on this size and this nature in our street. It sets a very bad precedent 
and we need to make a stand against such developments. Please refuse this proposal and 
fight for a better outcome for all.
I feel for the neighbours and anyone who visits the area. The trees will be gone and an ugly 
huge block style house will be there for years to come. Not t mention the danger of building on 
such a steep block. 

Sent: 12/10/2020 7:36:21 AM
Subject: Online Submission


